
 
 

 ESSEX PROVINCIAL BOWLING ASSOCIATION   

Secretary Tony Goater: email rkdl9820@aol.co.uk   Phone: 07774 852136 

Group Event Organiser email: richard-goodwin@virginmedia.com   Phone: 07768 567612 

Essex Provincial Bowls Open  
Sunday 30th

 
July 2023  

Thorpe Bay Bowling Club  

Thorpe Bay Gardens, Thorpe Bay, Essex SS1 3HI  

The next Essex Provincial Bowls Open will be on Sunday 30th
 
July 2023 and will take place 

at Thorpe Bay Bowling Club.  The format will be teams of 3 and will consist of several 
games of 6 Ends with the trophy going to the best performing team on the day.  

There will be tea/coffee available on arrival and the event will be followed by a buffet and 
prize giving.  It is hoped to attract at least 12 teams of 3 with continuous play throughout 
the morning.  All players must belong to a Masonic Lodge (both Men’s and Women’s 
Lodges) and teams will represent a named Lodge on the day (whether their Lodge or not).  

The cost per person will be £18 (including buffet and prizes), announcements on the green 
at 9.45am, play to commence at 10.00am.  Arrive in plenty of time to have tea/coffee 
before start. 
Please book your team as soon as possible to confirm a place along with payment.  The 
last winners of the Essex Provincial Bowls Open were St. Margaret’s Lodge No. 5168 
hailing from Rochford with Eastwoodbury Lodge No. 7922 also from Rochford the runners 
up, who will hopefully be attending to try and defend the Trophy. We look forward to an 
early response to guarantee a place in the event.  

Best Wishes  
Tony Goater 
Richard Goodwin 
Event Organisers  
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